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Friends of School needs YOU! 
8th March, 2016 

Dear Parents 
I can’t believe how quickly time has gone by. It seems like only yesterday when Edward gingerly took his 
first steps into the new reception class at Milborne.  Now he is already well past half way through his 
final year and looking forward to starting at St Mary’s Middle School in September. 
 
This letter is a reality check really. I, along with a fair number of active members of FOS will be leaving 
Milborne school end of this summer term.  
 
It is now time for a whole new team of parents to take on the FOS role.  Please, please think seriously 
about becoming involved. We desperately need a chairman to come forward in the next few months 
otherwise friends of Milborne School will come to an end and nobody wants that to happen! 
 
Please have a chat amongst your friends and discuss how it can be run. The more help you can get 
together the more you share the load! I have made great friends through FOS and we really have had a 
laugh! 
 
One very important fund raiser coming up is running the refreshments stall for Leanne Bagwell’s Farm 
Open day at Field Barn Farm, Winterborne Whitechurch. This is a fantastic opportunity to sell our lovely 
homemade cakes and raise a lot of money for the children of Milborne School with very little cost.  It’s 
also a great day out for all the family! This is on Sunday 5th June.  We are struggling to find someone 
from the ‘usual’ FOS group that is available that day to run a team.  Why not make this an opportunity 
for a whole new team to take the plunge and make it happen?! We are here to help in any way, making 
cakes, helping on the serving rota etc. but please can some of you take it on? 
 
Please email me on hunter0nt@btinternet.com or grab me at the school or anyone else in FOS. 
 
Becky Hunter  
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